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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am writing to ask for your support for HB 4148.  I care deeply about Oregon's 

wildlife -- urban and rural. HB 4148 Will help protect wildlife, their habitat, and will 

also protect humans by helping to avoid conflicts.  We must promote wildlife 

stewardship and provide resources for wildlife rehabilitation.  HB 4148 will increase 

resources for responding to wildlife disease outbreaks, reduce wildlife collisions and 

educate community members about how to live in harmony with wildlife.  

 

Thank you Representative Ken Helm for introducing HB 4148, the Omnibus Wildlife 

Bill. 

 

HB 4148 aligns with the mission of ODFW to “protect and enhance Oregon’s fish, 

wildlife and their habitats for the use and enjoyment by present and future 

generations.” 

 

Yes to HB 4148 

 

Thank you 

Andrea 

  


